2024-02-12 Family Email

Good evening CBGS families!

We are off and running in the second semester with a number of great events on the horizon. Let’s get
right to it!

VCU Science Symposium - Saturday, March 2nd, 9am, VCU Student Commons

It's the hallmark event of the CBGS academic year! Our seniors are busy making final preparations for
presentation of their authentic research to judges, peers, and family members. Please remember that all
CBGS students are required to attend this event. Permission slips with more detailed information have
been sent home.

Senior Night - Monday, May 6th, 7pm, Rappahannock High School Auditorium

It may still be three months away, but before we know it our seniors will be graduating and moving on to
make a broader impact in the world! We look forward to celebrating their achievements as they sharpen
their focus on what comes next in their academic and professional journey.

A few other dates:

2/12 - 3rd quarter interim

2/19 - CBGS Closed (President’s Day)

3/2 - VCU Science Symposium

3/4 - CBGS Teacher Workday (no classes)
3/15 - End of 3rd Quarter

3/29-4/7 - CBGS Spring Break

Thank you for your steadfast support of our students, staff, and school! If you would like to provide
additional support for senior research projects or our academic programs, please consider making a
nation to the CBGS Foundation through PayPal.


https://cbgseducationfoundation.org/donate/




Students from all three campuses boogied the night away at the CBGS dance.



